
PWOC Naples, Italy November 7, 2014

Sisters in Christ 
What a wonderful season we are in within the body of PWOC.  
God’s blessings are bountiful and every week we are reminded 
that His presence is real and it is powerful! Have you felt Him 
stirring your spirit, or the spirit of a sister sitting next to you in 
study or during Praise and Worship?  It is both comforting and 
amazing sharing our time with Him each week. Matthew 18:20 
states: “For where two or three gather in my name, there am I 
with them.”  Dear sisters, if you have missed a week or two (or 
more) here and there please do not stop coming. If you fell 
behind in your study do not let that stop you from experiencing 
what God has in store for you.  You are always welcome and we 
welcome you back with open arms!#

�1Colossians 2:6-7

What’s inside? 

Life in Naples is quite hectic. It 
is my prayer that this 
newsletter might help you find 
some simplicity; turn your new 
found free time over to God, 
for He alone is worthy of your 
praise! 

Page two: 

Upcoming events 

Our beautiful ladies in class 

November birthdays 

Did you know: 

In May, 1956 about 500 
Christian women gathered in 
Berchtesgaden, Germany to 
attend a training conference.  It 
was at this conference that a 
PWOC Council was officially 
established and guidelines for 
area and local chapters were 
established. The theme for that 
conference was: “We are 
workers together for Christ.” 
This has become the official 
motto for PWOC’s worldwide 
and is found in the official 
PWOC logo.

THE VINEYARD 
Establishing roots and bearing fruit.

Colossians 2: 6-7  “So then, just as you received 
Christ Jesus as Lord, continue to live in him, 

rooted and built up in him, strengthened in the 
faith as you were taught, and overflowing with 

thankfulness.”
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Belle donne di Dio (Beautiful women of God)!$
Our studies are up and running. If you are just joining us, or have 
missed a few sessions, please do not let an already established 
class stop you from attending.  Everyone is encouraged to jump in 
whenever they are able. Look at all these beautiful Tuesday 
morning women!

�2Colossians 2:6-7

Upcoming Events 

Nov 14: Knitting/Crocheting 7pm 

Nov 18: PWOC 9am  

 Bible 101 on food and cleanup 

Nov 19: Cooking with Vera 10am 

Nov 21: Single Service Member 
Thanksgiving Dinner 5pm 

Nov 25: PWOC Thanksgiving 
Event 9am  

Dec 2: PWOC 9am 

 Charis/Girlfriends on food and 
cleanup 

Dec 9: PWOC 9am 

 Simplicity on food and cleanup 
(Prayer may assist, more to 
follow in the future) 

Dec 14: Buon Natale at the Teen 
Center 5pm 

November Birthdays! 

           5- Emily del Rio##           11- Diane Norwood#

           7- Julia Bowers# #           24- Nadera Lampley#

           9- Susan Savery# #           30- Kathy Biadog#

           11- Denise Kopatz
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